
Wreck Beach Preservation Society/ MV/ Rcmp Meeting 
Agenda For August 21, 2008 

West Area Metro Vancouver Headquarters-4915 W. 16th Avenue 
 

PRESENT: Marilyn Hogan, St.Sgt Kenna, Don McLean, Michelle Postulka, Lance Read, 
Richard Wallis, Judy Williams 
 
I. Any Younger Members are welcome to the Wreck Beach “Family” and meetings 
 
II. A really huge thanks to MV for helping make the Buns Run run more smoothly. 
 
III. A. RCMP:  Incident of August 16, 2008 and Back History with the male trouble 
 maker/ Textile youth with knife provoked by crazy couple. 
 Stf. Sgt. Kenna says there was a fight over someone photographing on the beach. 
 B. OTHER – lots of 24 hour drinking suspensions, beach has been pretty clear in 
 early a.m. Most problems are with outsiders, not Wreck regulars 
 
IV. Metro Vancouver 
 A. Thanks for Run permit, and materials being delivered right to the boat, plus beach 
 set up and take down. 
 B. Garbage Strategies 
 C. Letter from Mitch re Condos 
 D. Problems with PWC/ jet skis… incident with Celtic Slough log boom collision and 
 jet-ski flip inside our buoys. Judy is in contact with Port Authority and Coast Guard. 
 The Richmond Review had an article in regards to other local waters having PWC
 restrictions. Coast guard does not have jurisdiction, under MOT John Johnson.  
 E. Informal Celebration Day/ B.A.D. and Skin Cancer “Mole Patrol” 
 F. Hazard trees to be removed on the toe of the slope 
  - walk about with Richard and Michelle, top trail 6 date 11 a.m. Wed. 27 
 
V. WBPS - Announcements: 
• Matt Morgado is recuperating happily at home. 
• More volunteers needed for BAM and skin cancer screening “Mole Patrol” “Clinic” on 
either Aug. 23rd, or 31st, Help needed with BAM machine set up, with tent set up and 
carrying of materials and shirts, etc., down Trail 6- No boat this time. Help needed with 
sales and membership drive- end of summer raffle tix.  End of Summer Raffle will be 
September 21 with rain date of September 28, one week later than scheduled so make a 
note on your calendars. Fundraising help needed, folks. 
• Sunday Clean-Up will not go rain or shine.  If it is pouring, it will be postponed to 
Saturday, September 6, Noon-3:00 p.m. 
• International Coastal Conservancy Clean Up- Sat., Sept. 20- 12-4 pm.. AGAIN, 
volunteers needed. 
• Newsletter #69 is going to bring out a lot of “reminders.” 
• Dealing with Bad press and Bad Asses 
• Synopsis of  FCN Fifth Annual Festival-Looking for a location for 2011. 
• Marilyn wrote an awesome letter to the Straight in response to the Pieta Wolley article 
re the Real Wreck. 

 
Adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

Next Meeting at Headquarters Trailer on September 18th, 6:30 p.m. 


